[image: image1.png]University of

BRISTOL,





05 July 2010
«Title» «initials» «Name»
«Address1»
«Address2»
«Address3»
«Address4»
«Address5»
«Address6»
Dear «Title» «Name»
Re: 

I would like to thank you for applying for the post of x.

I am sorry to inform you that, on this occasion, you have not been short-listed for the next stage in the selection process.

If you would like to discuss or receive feedback on your application, please contact x on x or email xxx@bristol.ac.uk, who will be happy to help you.

I realise that it takes time and effort to complete an application for a post of this nature and I would like to thank you for the interest you have shown in this position.  May I, on behalf of the selection panel, wish you every success in your future career.

Yours sincerely,




u


L9


